
OREGON-DAVIS SCHOOL CORPORATION 
Public Hearing Notice 

SEA 390 Public Hearing of the Oregon-DavisClassroom Teacher Association and Oregon-
Davis School Corporation 

August 12, 2019 
6:00 PM 

Susan G. Rowles Board Room, Administration Building, Oregon-Davis School 
Corporation, 5998 North 750 East, Hamlet, IN  46532 

Public testimony will be taken at this hearing pursuant to Indiana Code 20-29-6-1(a) regarding 
teacher compensation and collective bargaining. 

Linda Bajgrowicz signed up to speak.  Her comments were that back in 2013 the non-certified 
employees were given a 6.62% pay increase, and that while they deserved the increase,  the 
teachers pay scale has not gone up since about 2009.  Teachers have received stipends but they 
have not received a cost of living raise in many years and she wanted the board members to be 
aware of that before negotiations start. 

There were no other comments from the public so the public hearing was over at approximately 
6:10 pm. 


